
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a busy week with our assessments and we have ended with World Book Day today. Thankyou to everyone who got 

dressed up in their pyjamas. The children have completed lots of book themed activities about bed time stories. They have 

looked at books read and been read to by each other. The reading Café was a also a success, many parents attended to read 

with their child. The paper plate competition was a great success and thank you to everyone who entered and well done to the 

winners. It was very hard to choose. 

The children have worked hard this week with their assessments and all the children tried their best which is all we can ask. 

Please book an appointment for parents evening for Thursday 21st March 2024. You can do this via the link on your email or call 

in or ring the office and they can sort you out.  

The decorating an egg competition will be judged on Wednesday 27th March 2024 for Easter. Your child can come in with a     

decorated hard-boiled egg. The more unusual the better. Please bring these in on the day, labelled with your child’s name and 

Class.  

We are also having an Easter raffle where you can win chocolates and Easter eggs. To help with this we are having a non-

uniform day for the children on Friday 15th March 2024 where we are asking the children to bring in Easter eggs or chocolate. 

The winners for all the competitions will be given out during the assembly on the last day of term Thursday 28th March 2024. 

Along with the PTA cake sale at the end of the day. 

Remember, any problems at home please contact school so we can help you in any way we can.  Please contact us if your        

circumstances change, even if it is not school related, we may have the answer or know where you can get support.  

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

 
 
 
 

8th March 2024 NEWS 

Thank you to everyone who entered into our paper 

plate competition. The winners were….  

Reception—Addison 

Year 1—Moeen  

Year 2 - Mujtaba 

Year 3 -Charlie 

Year 4—Luiza 

Year 5 - Lily M  



NEWS 8th March 2024 

Certificate & Award Winners 
 

1st March 2024 
Reception: Evie, Lucas, Alessia 
Year 1:  Moeen, Patrick, Aroldas 
Year 2: Kohen, Iqra, Robert 
Year 3: Jayden, Jamshaid, Dalton 
Year 4: Luke, Oscar, Avash 
Year 5: Zackery, Maryam, Muhammad Ahmed  
Year 6:  Zohra, Inayah, Eliza 
Lunchtime award: Beatrice, Hareem  

8th March 2024 
Reception: JJ, Betsy, Harper 
Year 1:  Abdullah, Maison, Alfie 
Year 2: Amailia, Zarrah 
Year 3: Mark, Eshaal, Jacob  
Year 4: Oscar, Katelyn, Avash 
Year 5: Amelia, Rayyan, Elias 
Year 6:  Usman, Esha’al, Andreea 
Lunchtime award: Zahra, Ismaeel  
Attendance:  KS1 –Year 2 KS2–Year 6   

Dates for your Diary 
 

15th March—Non uniform day  
(Chocolate Donation) 
18th March—year 4 trip to Gaw-
thorpe Hall  
20th March—Year 3 trip to Gaw-
thorpe Hall  
20th –27th March—Book fair  
21st  March -Parents evening 
27th March Egg decorating competi-
tion  
28th March BREAK UP 1.15pm  -PTA 
Cake Sale afterschool  
15th April - Return to 
school 

Follow us on Facebook  

www.facebook.com/

primetprimary 

Parents Evening  
 

Parents Evening will be held on 
Thursday 21st March  

Appointments are now available 
to book. If you need any help 
with this, please contact the 

school office.  

Children with 100% attendance could be in with a 
chance of winning a bike. The winner will be 

drawn at the end of the term!  



If you would like to make a donation to 

the cake sale, please bring your cakes to 

the office week commencing 25th 

March.  

The book fair is coming to school on 

Wednesday 20th March until Wednesday 

27th March.  

Children will be able to purchase books 

in the hall after school  

Easter Raffle 

We are having a non uniform day 

on Friday 15th March 2024.  In 

exchange we would like children 

to bring in a chocolate item we 

can use a raffle prize.  

Decorating an egg competition. This will be judged on Wednesday 27th March 

2024  Your child can bring in a decorated hard-boiled egg, the more unusual the 

better. Please bring these in on this day to the class labelled with your children’s 

name and Class. 


